
 

 

 

Leicestershire County Council 
Leicestershire County Council Pension Fund 
 

Public Notice on the Audit of the 2022/23 Accounts 

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 require the Council to publish its audited 

accounts and opinion by 30 September 2023.  

The audit of the Statement of Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2023 has not 

yet been completed by the external auditors, Grant Thornton UK LLP. The delay has 

arisen due to resourcing challenges in the external audit team.  

This has been reported to the Corporate Governance Committee and the Council is 
continuing to work closely with the audit team to complete this work. 

Once the audit is concluded and the Auditor issues their final findings report, the 

Council will then publish a final set of accounts as soon as reasonably practicable. 

Dated: 2 October 2023 

 

 

Declan Keegan 
Director of Corporate Resources 


